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NRC ESTABLISHES WEB PAGE FOR INFORMATION ON
SAFETY-CONSCIOUS WORK ENVIRONMENT AT SALEM/HOPE CREEK

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Web site now includes a page devoted to the topic of
safety-conscious work environment (SCWE) at nuclear power plants, with a focus on the NRC’s
ongoing review at the Salem and Hope Creek plants in New Jersey.

The new page provides the history of SCWE at the Salem and Hope Creek site, operated by
PSEG Nuclear, since the NRC’s Region I office initiated its review in early 2004.  The page provides
easy references for the public and other stakeholders to access information and documents on several
topics, including:

– Ongoing activities;
– Correspondence with PSEG;
– Correspondence with the public;
– Public meetings;
– Frequently asked questions, and
– Performance of Salem and Hope Creek.

The page can be found on the NRC web site here: 
http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/plant-specific-items/hope-creek-salem-issues.html .
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